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Monday 20th November 2023 

Flag Fen visit 

Dear parents and carers, 

As part of our History learning on the Stone Age, we have arranged a trip to Flag Fen near 
Peterborough. The children will be looking at the progression from the Stone Age to the 
Bronze Age, making clay pots, handling real artefacts from that time and seeing a replica round 
house. 

 
Each class will be going to Flag Fen on a different day.  
Miss Brockington’s class – Monday 18th December 
Mrs Harris’s class – Tuesday 19th December 
 
The buses will need to depart school at 8:50am on the morning of the trip. Please can you 
arrive at school for 8:35am, to allow for registration and toileting. We will be back for normal 
school collection. It is essential that your child arrives at school promptly that day as the bus 
will not be able to wait for latecomers. If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure 
they are given the appropriate medication. If a further tablet is required for the return journey, 
please place this in a clearly marked envelope with your child’s name and instructions for 
taking. This should be handed to their class teacher on the morning of the trip. Please send 
your child wearing their school uniform for the trip. For the day, we recommend bringing a 
hat, scarf, and warm coat as some of the activities will be based outside. They will also need 
to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. If you have already booked a hot dinner for the 
day, this will automatically be changed to the ‘packed lunch’ option. Please e-mail The Farm 
Kitchen if you wish to cancel before Tuesday 12th December. 

 
The cost of the trip is £14.00, for which we kindly request a voluntary contribution by Monday 
4th December at the latest. If for any reason you have difficulty making this payment, please 
contact the school in confidence. Should sufficient contributions not be received, the trip may 
be cancelled.  
 
If you are available and would like to join us on our visit to Flag Fen, we would greatly 
appreciate any help. To ensure the children’s safety, we do require a certain number of adults. 
Please let either Miss Brockington, Mrs Harris, or a member of the office team know if you 
can join us. 
 

Many thanks, 

J Brockington  V Harris 

Miss Brockington   Mrs Harris 


